
 
THE ASIA-PACIFIC TELECOMMUNITY 

12/49, Soi 5, Chaengwattana Road, Bangkok 10210, Thailand 

 

Our Ref.: MTG/SATRC/2009/03                                                                            

 

         15 September 2009 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Invitation to the Eleventh South Asian Telecommunications Regulators’ Council (SATRC) Meeting 

24 to 26 November 2009, Colombo, Sri Lanka 

 

 

I have pleasure of inviting your Administration/Organization to the Eleventh South Asian 

Telecommunications Regulators’ Council (SATRC) Meeting that will be held at the Cinnamon 

Lakeside Hotel in Colombo, Sri Lanka from 24 to 26 November 2009. The meeting is organized 

by the APT and hosted by the Telecommunications Regulatory Commission of Sri Lanka 

(TRCSL), 

 

The SATRC meeting is held annually to discuss and coordinate regulatory and other related issues 

in the area of telecommunication and ICT that are of common interest of the South Asian sub-

region. The meeting will be attended by the heads of telecommunications Regulatory Authorities 

of SATRC member countries and designated senior level officers.  

 

The 11th SATRC meeting will discuss on the following issues;  

 

 To address the key policy and regulatory issues in the SATRC countries 

 Reports of the SATRC Working Groups under Action Plan Phase II 

 Implementation Report of the SATRC Action Plan (Phase-II) 

 New topics for consideration in the Next Phase Action Plan 

 Adoption of SATRC Action Plan (Phase III) 

 Funding initiative of SATRC Activities 

 

We take the pleasure of inviting your representative to participate in the meeting. Please send 

attendance forms for your delegation to the APT Secretariat by fax no. 662 5737479 or by e-mail 

address: aptsatrc@apt.int no later than 15 October 2009.   

 

I have attached the Draft Agenda, Participants’ Information and Attendance Form for your 

information.  Additional information about the 11
th

 SATRC meeting will be posted in the APT 

website at http://www.apt.int.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

[signed] 

Toshiyuki Yamada 

Secretary General  
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